
Dear Neighbors, 
I am inviting you to sail with us. 
My name is Mark Godecki, and I am the Commodore of the Piseco Yacht Club. 
We are sailing enthusiasts. The Piseco Yacht Club has been in existence for close to 40 
years. We race on weekends and holidays during the summer. We come from different 
walks of life; we sail different types of boats and possess different levels of sailing skills. 
But what we share is love for Piseco lake, sailing and camaraderie. 
We sail different classes of boats - mostly Sunfish, Flying Scot, Hobie Cat, and some 
others. We use a handicap scoring system so that race results are "equalized", and even 
slower boats can win. 
I see lots of sailing boats moored on our lake. If you own a boat, please come and join us 
in the race. You will find it to be a great experience; you will polish your sailing skills 
and make new friends at the same time. Your teenage children are also welcome. We 
have Junior Sunfish regattas for them. 
If you want to give it a try, just come out at 2 PM on weekends to our starting line, at 
buoy #5, in the proximity of Higgins Bay. 
We have a couple of get-together events during the summer - a picnic in July and an 
awards ceremony dinner in August. 
To learn more about our club, please check our website by keying in Piseco Yacht Club 
from your favorite search engine, or send me an E- mail at mgodecki@roadrunner.com 
We are looking forward to meeting you and sailing with you. 

Mark A. Godecki 
Commodore 
Piseco Yacht Club 
PO Box 133 
New Hartford, NY 13413 

Please see a Membership Form on the reverse 


